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Upcoming events

24th August Grades 5 / 6 Edendale Farm Excursion

25th August Book Week Character Parade

25th August Whole School Virtual Assembly by
Ned’s Mindset Mission.

2nd September Fathers Day Stall

Principal’s Message

Dear Parents and Friends,

Foundation /Prep Enrolments for 2022

Our foundation classes are filling up quickly. Families, who have a child
starting school next year and have not yet enrolled them at Bethal, should
contact the school office to arrange the enrollment as soon as possible.
Children who turn five before the 30th of April, 2022 will be eligible to start
primary school .

http://www.mindsetmission.com/


Restrictions

Here we are with COVID restrictions again. Thank you for making a smooth transition back to 
remote learning. I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone, parents, staff and 
students for your hard work and continued support in so many ways. It has been a huge 
challenge as COVID cases continue, but the more we follow the rules and support each other 
the sooner we will come out of this again.

Wellbeing

We continue to be committed to working with our families over this time and remind everyone 
that it is very important to prioritise the health and wellbeing of the students as well as your 
health and wellbeing.  Please continue to practice social distancing and remember to contact 
the school on the telephone rather than coming into the school. If you need to come into the 
school, please ensure you use the QR code to check in.

Masks

We have seen lots of different masks being used around Bethal Primary School as we embrace 
the COVID  strategy. The guidelines by the Department of Education for use of masks in 
schools do not require staff to wear masks while they are teaching. Our staff, however are 
wearing masks when they are moving around the school and practicing social distancing to 
ensure safety for all. We will continue to keep you informed of updates and expectations as they 
come through. As always, the safety of our students and staff is paramount and we will maintain 
this in all circumstances.

School Review

We have completed our review, where we evaluate the school achievements over the last four 
years.. Some of you will have been involved in focus groups discussions where you were able 
to discuss things we do well and areas for further improvement. The review panel also looked at 
the data from the parent, student, and teacher surveys. The panel’s findings will lead to the 
development of goals and targets for the next school strategic plan.





JSC’s Message
JSC will be selling raffle tickets for a fantastic prize for Father’s Day. The prize includes: a picnic
set, a sandwich toaster, a kettle, puzzling books and much more! Tickets are 50c each or $2 for
5 and will be on sale between 11:15-1. All money raised will be for the Children’s Medical
Research Institute.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pFsvt02jUUA

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pFsvt02jUUA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pFsvt02jUUA


This month’s update

We welcome all our families to join our Community Hub!

Everyone at Bethal hope you are well during this tough time and look
forward to welcoming you all back after this lockdown!

https://bethalps.vic.edu.au/community-hub/


 
2021 Parent Opinion Survey  
 
Each year, Bethal Primary School  
conducts a survey to find out what  
parents think of our school.  
The Parent Opinion Survey is an annual survey offered by the Department of Education and Training 
that invites parents from across the school community to participate. It is designed to assist schools 
in gaining an understanding of parents’ perceptions of school climate, student behaviour and 
student engagement. Our school will use the survey results to help inform and direct future school 
planning and improvement strategies.  
 
All school families will be invited to participate in this year’s survey. All responses to the survey are 
anonymous. This year the Parent Opinion Survey will be conducted from Monday 19th July to 
Friday 3rd September 2021.  
 
The survey will be conducted online, only takes 10-15 minutes to complete, and can be accessed at 
any convenient time within the above dates on desktop computers, laptops, tablets or 
smartphones. The online survey will be available in a range of languages other than English. These 
include: Arabic, Vietnamese, Mandarin, Chin (hakha), Hindi, Japanese, Somali, Turkish, Punjabi and 
Greek.  
 
 

Kinder Upgrades 

We have some exciting upgrades happening at our Bethal Kinder.  We are extending the 
kindergarten to make it bigger and better.  You will notice that the tradesmen are working busily at 
the kinder every day. 

Our Kinder is still working and children may continue to attend.   

 

Prep Enrolments   

It is that time of year when we begin to plan for 2022.   

WE ARE TAKING PREP ENROLMENTS NOW.  

Please ensure to contact the school to collect an enrolment form as soon as possible and be sure to 
secure a place.  We are happy to help you complete the forms. 

The enrolment forms are available from the kinder, school and school website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Hello Community Hub Mums! 

 

We are missing seeing you on site and 
cannot wait have our usual programs 
in place. 

It was lovely to see you at the coffee 
and chat in the community recently. 

Please don’t forget that we still have 
some of our programs operating 
remotely. 

Please contact us if you have any 
questions. 

Nella and Suzan 

Join in the fun 
and let’s learn 

together! 







SATURDAY 24TH JULY (AUSTRALIA V CANADA) 
Northern District 

Softball Association 
Casey Softball 
Association  

Mill Park Recreation
Reserve

Morang Dr, Mill Park  

Melzak Way
Berwick  

SUNDAY 25TH JULY (AUSTRALIA V USA) 
Waverley Softball 

Association  
Jells Rd

Wheelers Hill 

Melbourne Softball 
Association 

 Fawkner Park Northern 
Pavilion, South Yarra  

- All events running from 9:30am-2:00pm  

- Come and Try activities +

- Bring the whole family, 

SPIRIT
 AUSSIE

Watch the

live on the big screen across Victoria

Join us in supporting the Australian Women's Softball
Team on their quest for glory!

Fun Softball Games 

 entry is free!

Match starts @ 11:00am 

 3x Olympian

 

appearing from

 9.30am-10.45am. Brooke Wilkins  
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